
	
	
	
	

	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 September	2017	
	
	
Dear	Parent	and	Student:	
	
Baltimore	 School	 for	 the	Arts	will	 be	 holding	 auditions	 in	Dance,	 Instrumental	Music,	 Vocal,	 Theatre,	 Stage	Design	&	
Production,	Film	&	Visual	Storytelling,	and	Visual	Arts	for	current	8th	and	9th	grade	students	during	January	22-26,	2018,	
for	admission	in	September	2018.		A	student	may	audition	in	one	or	two	art	areas.		
	
Attached	is	information	for	each	department	concerning	necessary	preparation	for	the	audition	or	the	visual	arts	portfolio	
review	and	the	application.		Students	are	selected	based	solely	on	the	audition.		Baltimore	School	for	the	Arts	does	not	
consider	recommendations	or	student	records,	nor	are	student	records	or	recommendations	consulted.	
	
The	only	information	required	for	an	audition	is	a	completed	and	signed	application.		Completed	applications	must	be	
returned	to	Baltimore	School	for	the	Arts	by	Wednesday,	November	22,	2017.		FAXED	COPIES	WILL	NOT	BE	ACCEPTED.		
We	are	not	able	to	confirm	receipt	of	your	application	by	phone	or	email.		A	post	card	will	be	mailed	the	first	week	of	
December	 acknowledging	 receipt	 of	 your	 application.	 You	may	 send	 applications	 by	 certified	mail	 if	 you	 need	 an	
immediate	receipt.		
	

******	
All	appointment	letters	will	be	mailed	by	the	last	week	of	December	2017.		If	your	child	has	
not	received	an	appointment	letter	by	January	3,	2018,	please	call	443.642.5167	between	the	

hours	of	8am	and	2pm.		Please	do	not	leave	messages	on	the	school's	answering	system	
concerning	auditions.	

	
******	

	
Non-Baltimore	City	residents	who	are	accepted	for	admission	must	pay	tuition.	Tuition	is	set	by	the	Baltimore	City	Board	
of	Education.	Tuition	for	the	current	2017-18	school	year	is	$7,486.50	per	year.		Tuition	is	subject	to	change.	
	
Your	envelope	containing	only	the	application	should	be	addressed	as	follows:	
	

Baltimore	School	for	the	Arts	
c/o	Lisa	Peels	

712	Cathedral	Street	
Baltimore,	MD		21201	

	
Applications	may	also	be	emailed	to	highschoolauditions@bsfa.org.	

	
	

All	letters	of	acceptance	or	non-acceptance	will	be	mailed	by	February	21,	2018.	








